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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 
On Wednesday, May 07, 2025 from 1:00 p.m. to 3:00 p.m. Orland School 
District 135 will be conducting the annual Timely and Meaningful 
Consultation Meeting (TMC).  The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss 
the district’s plan for providing special education services to students with 
disabilities who attend private/parochial schools or students who are home 
schooled within the Orland School District 135 boundaries for the 2025-
2026 school year.  If you have a private/parochial or home schooled 
student who has been or you suspect should be identified as having a 
disability, and they attend a private/parochial school or are home schooled 
within the boundaries of Orland School District 135, you are invited to 
attend.  If you have any questions pertaining to the meeting, please contact 
Jen Brown, Assistant Director of Special Education for Orland School 
District 135 at (708) 364-3326 or jbrown@orland135.org 


